
 
HEADWAY HORTICULTURE HAPPENINGS 2021 

Due to lockdown (round 3) our 

much anticipated horticulture 

course had to be reviewed and 

moved onto a virtual platform. 

All the materials had to be 

sourced and ordered on line, from a 

number of businesses across the UK, 

which caused its own issues. 

Some materials were unable to be 

processed due to Brexit restrictions, 

whilst other materials, due to be 

delivered internally within NI, went via 

Bolton in England causing additional delays 

Despite these hiccups, 2 classes have begun this week over Zoom. 

 ‘Digging’ into their boxes delivered to participants doors everyone is making a 

start at their weekly experiments, finding out more about  gardening, nature 

and taking some time out for some well-deserved mindfulness too.  

Watch this space for updates and pictures as Spring returns and hopefully all 

our green spaces begin to show ‘new shoots’ of growth.  
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